
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Child-led Learning Through Play 
 

We use children’s voice to plan our activities and 
resources. 
Children create their own learning experiences 
and are encouraged to share their ideas.  

Please look at our learning floorbooks in 

the Nursery cloakroom 
 

Health & Wellbeing 
We have been learning to express our feelings with our 
peers and adults within the setting. We have been 
introduced to the Colour Monster story and are beginning 
to use our feelings check in area in the Sparkle Room. 

 

Numeracy & Maths 
We have been learning about the language of 
time by talking about our daily routines and 
learning about the months of the year and days 
of the week. We have also been looking at 

different patterns on Easter eggs.  

If you have any comments, concerns or questions please feel free to contact us by telephone or email. 
 

Many thanks, 
Mrs Larkman, Mrs Thorpe, Mrs Fleming, Mrs McLeod, Miss Brown, Mrs Kelly, Miss Graham, Mrs White & Miss 

Johnstone 
Nursery Staff 

Email – wlwindyknowe-ps@westlothian.org.uk 
Phone – 01506 280680 

 

 
 

 

                Literacy & English     

 
We have been learning to ask and answer questions during 
story time. We are also being encouraged to write our 
names on our art work. 
 
We have also enjoyed our Rhyme of the Month “Little Miss 
Muffet” and we had another lovely visit from Bookbug from 
Bathgate Library. 
 
 
 

 

 

April 2025 

 

The children have been learning all about Mini Beasts with a particular focus on the life cycle of a caterpillar and 
worms. They have been exploring our garden, digging and creating homes for worms and have made some 

wonderful butterfly/caterpillar art work using a variety of resources. We have enjoyed many visits to Meadowvale 
Care home to see our new friends, the children have enjoyed singing and playing games with the residents. We have 

also been on many adventures to the woods. Last week we enjoyed some Easter activities including, rolling eggs 
and we had a special visit from the Easter Bunny. 

 

Additional Information 
 

 Coffee Morning – 25th April  

 We will be closed on Monday 5th May. 

 Sponsored walk money to be handed in by Monday 

28th April. 

Safety 
 Please remember not to let anyone in the 

main door, please wait until a member of 
staff is present. 

 Please do not open the door to the 
Nursery playroom, please wait for a 
member of staff. 

 The car park is for staff only, please park 

at the turning circle. 
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